
Dear Valued Members of UCLG ASPAC,

Warm greetings from Xi’an.

As per the email we sent days ago, we are collecting distinctive artistic
performance videos from member cities. The collected videos will be
broadcast online during the 2022 UCLG ASPAC Executive Bureau
Meeting, so that all participants will have an access to witness your city’s
brilliant culture & art.

We would be grateful if you could send the artistic performance videos to Ms.
Stella Huang at stellaforward@163.com, Ms. Sally Sha at
shasha7958@163.com by May 15th 2022.

Please allow me to remind you that high-definition videos (no more than 10
minutes) with English subtitles are recommended.

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thanks for your cooperation. Looking forward to your reply.
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